
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/4/2012 2:45:35 PM
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Burbank

Thanks for the offer. I'm on BART headed hone. The Ahi appetizer served last night kept me puking from 2 am to 
7am. I've eaten a banana but that is all I can hold down. Sorry to have to leave early. I hope Chris did well.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Oct 4, 2012, at 2:37 PM, "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> I'm leaving soon to get a cab to BUR in case you or anyone wants to share a ride.

SB GT&S 0196767
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